Our Lady and St Patrick's College, Knock

120 Gilnahirk Road, Belfast BT5 7DL Tel: (028) 9040 1184 Fax: (028) 9079 9890 Website: www.knock.co.uk



18th January 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

Please find enclosed your son/daughter's report. It is based on the recent 'mock' GCSE examinations and will give you a sense of the progress made to date and any areas for improvement. If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact your son/daughter's Form Tutor or Mr McGrath, Head of Year 12.

An important date for diaries is our AS Level Options day on Friday 9th February 2018 at 9.00 am. Parents and Year 12 students will have the opportunity to seek advice from teachers on A Level courses and information on student life in our Sixth Form. The requirements for entry to Year 13 to study AS subjects will be made available to students and parents. I look forward to meeting with you then.

Yours sincerely

D G Mullar

Dermot G Mullan Principal

Enc



